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ANNOUNCEMENTS
November 20, 2016
   

The 15th Annual Mission Center Conference held in Estes Park, CO was a huge success! Approximately 200 individuals including 37 youth gathered last weekend in the beautiful Rocky Mountains. The mild weather was welcoming and our time together was transforming. We want to thank all those who travelled both near and far distances so that we could come together to conduct business and BE TRANSFORMED as a community. For those who were unable to attend in person, we thank you for your prayers throughout the weekend. 

The 1st Annual Mission Center Conference community service project had a great response!  In an effort to support the Thornton, Colorado, Police Department and their “Christmas Crusade for Children” we gathered new gloves, hats, socks and small new toys for children. As a community, we collected about 20 bags stuffed full of wonderful items! These items will be donated to the cause and will surely impact children in our community this season. We greatly appreciate the generosity of all those who participated and look forward to doing this again next year. 

Church Updates: Church Updates is a new communication tool that we are using as a Mission Center. Through Church Updates we can share prayer requests, work requests and make general announcements. Everyone is invited to sign up by sending your name and e-mail address to: snewcom@cofchrist.org. Shandra will sign you up and you will begin to receive a weekly digest. This is in addition to our weekly update, which is also open to all. 
Christmas is coming! If your congregation will be holding a special holiday event outside of your normal Sunday morning worship that they would like to share with the Mission Center, we can help. Please write up a paragraph outlining the event or service information and send it to Rebecca Russell at the Mission Center office: brussellcofchrist@gmail.com. 
The Mission Center Office will follow World Church’s calendar again this year for the holiday closure.  Please note that the Mission Center will be closed December 23rd – January 2nd in observance of the holidays. In case of emergency, please e-mail Shandra at snewcom@cofchrist.org
We will be hosting a quarterly Community Call to discuss topics of importance to the Mission Center. Please watch the weekly update for more information.  

Sr. High Winter Youth Retreat, January 20-22, 2017: Mark your calendars and save the date for this awesome winter retreat held in Buena Vista specifically for our Sr. High youth! Details regarding this event will be announced at a later date. Please contact Jordan Wight with questions or to register at: wight.jordan@gmail.com.  We hope you can make it!
*** Upcoming Mission Center Events*** 


Dec 23- Jan 2

RMMC Office Holiday Closure
Jan 20 – 22

Sr. High Winter Youth Retreat

Jan 24


RMMC Community Call

Jan 27 – 29

SITE  
Every week, one of the mission center staff sends out an e-mail update to communicate information about upcoming events and relevant ministerial topics. To receive these Weekly E-Mail Updates please send an e-mail to information@cofchristrm.org. 

Rocky Mountain Mission Center
 9501 Lou Dr, Denver, CO  80260

800.783.6760 
303.426.5900 (voice or fax) 

www.cofchristrm.org
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